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Expanded Personal Services in Amador County  
 
 

Amador County, CA –  Amador County continues to move forward along safely re-opening local 

business industries. Tomorrow, June 19, 2020, the following industries and activities will be able to 

resume with modifications: 

 estheticians 

 skin care 

 cosmetology services 

 electrology 

 nail salons 

 body art professionals 

 tattoo parlors 

 piercing shops 

 massage therapy (in non-healthcare settings) 

 

The State of California provided industry guidance for the above listed professions. The guidance 

may be viewed here:  https://covid19.ca.gov/pdf/expanded-personal-services.pdf  

Page 5 of the State guidance lists the health and safety measures for each profession to incorporate 

prior to re-opening, including masking guidance for the worker and the customer. 

 

The State of California also clarified that weddings are considered a cultural ceremony, but 

gatherings for a party or reception are not. This revised guidance may be viewed here: 

https://covid19.ca.gov/pdf/guidance-places-of-worship.pdf   

 

More information on the State’s COVID-19 guidance may be found on their guidance document 

webpage:  https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Guidance.aspx   
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